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April 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: Class Three Summer Term Curriculum Overview 

 

We are thoroughly looking forward to the Summer term and some more normality. I 

hope that you have had a restful Easter and that you (and your children) are ready 

and raring to go for the Summer term!  

 

Below is a brief outline of the curriculum areas which we will be focusing upon 

throughout the Summer term in Class Three. 

 

Please note that the below is a summary and may change over the course of the term 

based on the children’s needs and interests. It does, however, offer an insight to enable 

you to further support your child’s learning outside school. 

 

English We will study a text called Manfish by Jennifer Berne and will 

enjoy a class novel which will be chosen by the children 

themselves.  

Maths Number (up to and including 6-digit numbers) and Place 

value 

Addition and Subtraction (including decimals)  

Multiplication and Division 

Measurement – Area and Volume 

Fractions, Decimals and Percentages 

Shape – Geometry 

Algebra and formula (Year 6)  

Computing E-Safety and Digital Literacy 

Microsoft Word 

R.E. What is the worldwide church?  

History/ 

Geography 

Europe – A study of the Alpine Region 

Science Evolution and Inheritance; Growing up and growing old 

Music Children will experience a range of music through singing, 

listening and engaging with instruments. 

P.E.  Provided by ASM sports group and Mr Day focusing on invasion 

games, team skills and athletics.  

Spanish 

 

Introduction to Spanish by Mr Day.  
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During the Spring term, Class Three will have P.E. on a Monday and Tuesday. Please 

ensure that your child has the appropriate P.E. kit (including footwear) in school on 

these days, including an outdoor kit.  

 

Children in Class Three will have weekly homework consisting of –  

- Ten spellings 

- A weekly maths activity based on their learning in class 

- Daily reading (20 minutes per day) 

- The use of TTRockstars to improve their multiplication knowledge.  

 

Homework (spelling and maths) will be set on a Tuesday to be returned on the following 

Monday. Spellings will be available on the school website (as per the autumn term); a 

paper copy of the maths homework will be sent home with your child.   

 

A child in Class Three should be reading for twenty minutes per day. Please document 

this in your child’s home reading diary. Your child will have a school reading book 

which is taken from the reading scheme and allocated to them based on their reading 

age, they will also have free access to the class library, they may also read anything 

at home which gives them enjoyment. E.g. magazines, comics.  

 

It is greatly beneficial to your child when home and school work together as it enables 

them to flourish in all areas of school life. If you require any further information, please 

do not hesitate to contact me and I will do my best to assist. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mr Greaves  

 

Class Three Teacher 
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